Chrissy Stoker September 1, 2024
Plan Administrator

Town of Belleair Municipal Police Officers Retirement System

Dear Chrissy,

Please accept this letter as my formal request to be reappointed to the Town of Belleair Municipal Police
Officers’ Retirement System for the three-year term beginning October 2024. | have served for several
years and believe | have been an asset to our Pension Board, the Officers, Commissioners, and the
Belleair community. If you or anyone in leadership at the town of Belleair has any questions, please don’t
hesitate to contact me.

Thank you very much.
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Ronald J. Cagn"’pbell

813-352-9002



